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January 18, 1988

Virginial D Birdsall
Executive Director
Embrace Foundation

16 West 22nd Street

New York, New York 10010
USA

Dear Virginia,

Many thanks for your letter and your suggestions. May God help
you and strengthen you in your work and commitment.

Yes, I am aware how much the United States needs a breakthrough
in inter-religioius dimension in general and with respect to Islam
in particular. Our Foundation will be very much willing to plan
something joilntly with the Embrace Foundation on the Jewish-Muslim
Dimension- let us think and reflect.

I shall be in the United States from March 1989 onwards as a Louise
I111if Professor at the I1lif School of Theology in Denver, and
perhaps there will be some opurtunities even earlier to meet you.

I wish you all the best- we are in contact always, and may the
light that the EmbraceFoundation reglects grow brighter night by
night! Salam-




